
Saint Paul Public Schools & Marnita's Table Present:

Safer SPPS: Community 
Conversation & Dinner

SPPS students and families, staff and community members are invited 
to share a meal and discuss their ideas about what students, staff and 
families need to feel safer in our schools.
● This event is free!
● Dinner and child care are provided.
● For those observing Ramadan, there will be a prayer room 

available and a halal meal served after sundown.
● Transportation can be arranged in advance if needed.
● Interpreters are available in Spanish, Hmong, Somali and Karen.

Questions?
Email sammie@marnitastable.org

Call 612-928-7744

Thursday, March 30 • 6-9 p.m. 
Washington Technology Magnet School (1495 Rice Street)

Register to attend at 
marnitastable.org/sppssafer

mailto:sammie@marnitastable.org
http://marnitastable.org/sppssafer

